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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 23th February 2018 

Dear parents, 

Welcome back! I do hope you enjoyed your half term. Class 1 led this morning’s 
assembly explaining about the origin of the Chinese animals. Well done Class 1. 

Class 2 have settled straight away and have worked extremely hard for both myself and 
Mrs Croft. They have started their new English topic ‘Books by Gill Murphy’ and their 
science topic ’Animals including Humans’ 

In Class 3 I have watched with awe at the arrival of their Egyptian projects! The children 
(and parents) have worked extremely hard during the holiday. I look forward to seeing 
the finished display. 

Year 5 have been learning about Greek myths; whilst Year 6 are completely absorbed in 
the novel that they are studying – Running Wild by Michael Morpurga.  

Donations for school fund 
Lots of you have asked about donating money to the school to pay for resources for the 
children. Having spoken to the school bursar, this is possible and would be very 
welcome if you are in a position to do so! If you would like to make a donation please 
write a cheques made payable to Cadmore End School Fund. Thank you. 
 
After school collection 
We are constantly reviewing our safeguarding practice and will be trialling a new 
system in collecting children after school. From Monday 26th February, please can you 
collect your child from your child’s external classroom door (the class fire exit) at 3.15. 
Please collect youngest first. 

 
World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March 2018. Children can come 
dressed as their favourite book character, and if possible, bring the book.  

 
PE kit 
Teachers found it difficult this week, as not all children had their PE kit with them. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a PE kit with them at school at all times.  Going 
forward from next week, if your child has not got their PE kit with them, they will have 
to sit out and take part in a written task. If you have any issues in obtaining a PE kit, 
please come and speak to me. 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Wed 28.2.18 Parent and 

teacher consultation 3.30 – 

5.30 

Wed 7.3.18 Parent and 

teacher consultation 4.30 – 

6.30 

Mon 14.5.18 KS2 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 – Fri 15.6.18  

Class 4 residential 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

 3.1.18, 29.3.18, 4.6.18 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

Open                          Close  

Spring Term 2018 

Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 

Autumn Term 2018 

Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
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Parent teacher consultations 
Parent and teacher consultations have been set for Wednesday 28th February 3.30pm – 5.30pm and Wednesday 7th 
March 4.30pm – 6.30pm. Letters have been sent out. 
 
We will also be introducing something new! You will have a chance to feedback your thoughts of your child’s work; 
whether that is a particular piece of work or their work as a whole. Your child will read your comments when they 
return to school the next day! 
 
Recorder – KS2 
Recorder lessons take place on a Monday for Class 4 and a Thursday for Class 3. Please make sure the recorders are in 
school on those days; meanwhile they should practice at home!   
 
Our values 
Mrs Bowring led Thursday’s assembly on our Christian Values and got our Class Buddies involved. The buddies have a 
class book which they will use to note down children in the class who demonstrate our values. 
 
Our buddies will also be keeping an eye on the Buddy Bench; making sure everyone has a friend to play with. 
 
Snow 
It seems we may experience snow over the next week or so. We will of course keep the school open unless safety 
becomes an issue; however if I do need to close the school, I will inform you via email and details on the school website. 
 
In the meantime, please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat and gloves. If the weather becomes too cold, the children 
will have an option to stay inside. 
  
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
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On Thursday 1st March we will be 
celebrating World Book Day. We would like 
to invite all the children to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book (not film) 

character for the day. The staff will also be 
dressing up for the day too! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


